
Warren County Board of Supervisors
RESOLUTION NO. 198 OF 2019

RESOLUTION INTRODUCED BY SUPERVISORS BRAYMER, SIMPSON, STROUGH, DICKINSON,

MCDEVITT, MERLINO, LOEB, HOGAN AND HYDE  

AUTHORIZING THE CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD TO SEND A LETTER TO THE NEW

YORK STATE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION (NYSDEC)

REQUESTING WARREN COUNTY BE IDENTIFIED IN THE

NEW YORK STATE SEPTIC SYSTEM REPLACEMENT PROGRAM

WHEREAS, the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC)

participates in the New York State Septic System Replacement Program and has allocated funding to

participating counties to fund grants for the replacement of cesspools and failing septic systems that are

impairing water quality in the state according to the Clean Water Infrastructure Act of 2017, and 

WHEREAS, the Environmental Concerns Committee is requesting that the Chairman of the Board

of Supervisors forward a letter to the NYSDEC requesting Warren County be added to the participating

county list identified by the NYSDEC as eligible for funding under the New York State Septic System

Replacement Program, now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Chairman of the Board of Supervisors be, and hereby is, authorized to forward

a letter to the NYSDEC requesting Warren County be added to the participating county list identified by the

NYSDEC as eligible for funding under the New York State Septic System Replacement Program.
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